
 

 

  

  
   

 

  

 

 
 

Hospital Net Reminder for Ham Radio Operators

This month’s Georgia Hospital Net will be conducted this Sunday, May 7th. All 
operators are encouraged to participate.

Many of you have heard that GHA911 has been revamped and is now
GHC911.  This is the primary registration portal used by hospitals and facilities 
across the State to identify organizations and individuals active with the various
coalitions.  As a means of  cleaning up the old database, they are asking everyone
to re-register by going to  https://ghc911.org/member/member/register.

When ARES representatives are registering, they should choose “ARES” as the 
Primary Facility and the specific Hospital as the Other Facility.

Questions may be directed to Bret Smith at  W4HBS@arrl.net  or 678-313-7230.
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